
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 20/02/2023 1:48:22 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

20/02/2023 

MR David Morrisey 
2 / 69 Undercliff RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2022/2281 -80 Undercliff Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

I live directly opposite Pilu at Freshwater. I understand that this application is to formalise the 
existing number of its patrons. 
I have not been affected adversely by noise from Pilu Restaurant or its function centre. Those 
who run the restaurant ensure that all possible measures are put in place to keep the noise to 
a minimum, so as not to disturb their neighbours. 
The restaurant managers donate generously to local charities and community events and 
employ many local people. I think the managers should be supported as they try to recover the 
business lost through COVID. 
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